
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 

This notice is to inform the public and interested agencies that in accordance with the California Environmental 

Quality Act (CEQA), the Alameda County Public Works Agency (Agency) is circulating an Initial Study/Negative 

Declaration (IS/ND) for public comment. 

Project Title and Location: Strobridge and Norbridge Intersection Improvements Project, located at the 

Strobridge Avenue and Norbridge Avenue intersection and roadways in Castro Valley, California 

 

 
 

Project Description: The Proposed Project would modify roadways to help alleviate congestion and improve the 

mobility and safety within the Project Area. The goal of the Project is to increase traffic handling capacity by 

modifying two intersections at Strobridge Avenue(Ave)/Norbridge Ave and Stanton Ave/Norbridge Ave, and 

converting existing one-way roads into two-way roads. In addition to the operation improvement, the Proposed 

Project would construct high visibility crosswalks, bicycle facilities, restripe lanes, and additional traffic signals. 

Green infrastructure would be used as applicable throughout the Project area. 

 

Document Availability: The draft IS/ND is available for review at the Agency office at 399 Elmhurst Street, 

Hayward, CA 94544, and on the Agency website at https://www.acpwa.org/document-library.page. 

 

Project Impacts: The IS/ND describes the Proposed Project, analyzes whether the Project would result in any 

potentially significant impacts on the environment, and provides avoidance and minimizations measures that 

would be implemented to reduce any potential impacts to the environment. Based on the findings of the Initial 

Study, it has been determined that the project will not have a significant adverse effect upon the environment. 

 

Public Review Period:  The 30-day public review period for the Draft Initial Study/Negative Declaration is 

from September 2, 2022 to October 3, 2022. 

 

Comments: Any person who wishes to comment on the Agency’s intent to adopt the ND must submit comments 

no later than 5:00 p.m. on October 3, 2022. The Alameda County Board of Supervisors will consider the Negative 

Declaration, all comments received, and responses to those comments prior to approval of the project. Written 

comments may be sent to: Alameda County Public Works Agency, Attention: Jacquelyn Tom, 399 Elmhurst 

Street, Hayward, CA 94544. Comments may also be sent by email to: jacquelyn@acpwa.org.  
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